
Parking Regulations 
(High School Only) 

 
Students who wish to drive their vehicle to school, need to read and be prepared to adhere to the following 
guidelines for parking in the high school zoned parking areas. 

 
1st  
Registration – All vehicles driven to school and parked on school property must be registered with a parking 
sticker.  You may obtain your pass through the High School Office. This applies also to vehicles driven only 
occasionally.  The parking pass requires you to park in your designated numbered spot. 
 
There are only 80 parking passes/ spaces available and these are given out on the following days: 

 Seniors may secure their parking pass on August 31, 2022. Ms. Houck will be around to homerooms and 
first period classes. DO NOT come early and DO NOT come to the office. 

 Juniors may secure their parking pass on September 1, 2022. Ms. Houck will be around to homerooms 
and first period classes. DO NOT come early and DO NOT come to the office. 

2nd 
Registration Day - Please come prepared with ALL items listed or you will be turned away and your space will NOT 
be held. 

 Valid Pennsylvania driver’s license (paper permits not accepted) 
 Vehicle registration 
 Proof of insurance 
 Registration paper (Half slip) with license number and identification information completely filled out.  If 

this page is not complete you will be asked to step out of line and complete it correctly. Don’t be that 
person! 

3rd 
Driving to school is a privilege.  So please make certain you meet the following criteria before applying for a 
parking space.  Individuals registering must meet these criteria.  If they do not, they will have to forfeit their space 
until the requirements are met.   

 Students must be in good standing and have no fines or payments that are due. 
 Students must not be failing or have failed any classes in the previous school year. 
 Students must maintain a 2.8 GPA throughout the school year. 

 
Students may lose parking privileges if suspended from school, are warned for dangerous driving in the parking 
lot area, or do not comply with the Driving to School guidelines in the student handbook.  
 

 Students not receiving a parking pass at the beginning of the school year may place their name on a 
waiting list.  Space will be given out to those students as they become available throughout the school 
year. 

 Students are discouraged from parking on Wakefield Drive and in Georgetown Apartments.  Your car 
may be towed by a homeowner or management at your expense.  We need to work with our neighbor’s 
to ensure a positive relationship. 

 All Rules regarding smoking, weapons, drugs, alcohol, etc. which apply in school, also apply in the 
student parking lot and vehicles. 

 
Note:  The Sharpsville Area School District cannot assume any responsibility for mishaps or damage to vehicles 
while driven to school or parked on school property.  


